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Newsletter - June 2024 

 

 

The school will close on Friday 28th June at 12 noon for the summer 

holidays. The school re-opens on Monday 2nd September. 

 

 

Thanks 

Thanks again for all your support throughout the year. The children 

have, as always, been amazing, their enthusiasm, joy and willingness 

has been a delight. It is a privilege to watch them grow and learn all 

year.We hope you all have a wonderful summer and that the sun 

shines. 

Year Seven Leaver’s Assembly 

 

 
 

 

Our leaver’s assembly took place yesterday. Our year seven children 

were amazing. We would like to thank them for all their hard work 

over the last seven years and for being a part of our school. It has 

been a privilege for all of us to have known them. We wish them all 

the very best for the future and want them to know they are always 

welcome here at St Mary’s. 
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Uniforms  

We have lots of hoodies and sweatshirts which have been left behind in 

school. We have returned those with names still on them. If your child 

has lost a hoodie/sweatshirt you are welcome to come along and see if any 

of those left belong to them. Any we have left at the end of the year we 

will put into the uniform recycling box. 

 

 

Transport  

 

If you require transport to/from school you must now complete the 

application online at www.eani.org.uk/transportapp. Please complete as 

soon as possible. Thanks. 

 

 

Free School Meals 

You must re-apply for free school meals every year at 

www.eani.org.uk/freeschoolmeals Please do so as soon as you can so 

that children can avail of them from the beginning of September.  

 

 

Classes for next year 

 

All children moved to their new classes today. 

 

P1-Miss Tracey 

P2/3-Mrs Waterson 

P3/4-Mrs McDermott/Mrs Ingram 

P.5 -Mrs Maguire 

P.6-Mrs Devine 

P.7-Mrs Miller 

 

Outstanding Monies 

All outstanding dinner/music money should be paid by Thursday 27th 

June. Thanks. 

 

Annual reports 

 

Annual Reports will be sent home this week. 
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School Uniforms 

School Uniforms can be purchased from School Trends on 

www.schooltrendsonline.co.uk (Please enter St Mary’s P.S with the 

postcode in the space below BT922ab (without a space) or Legraphics  

(on Mill St in Enniskillen) The school uniform continues to be a school 

t-shirt and sweatshirt/cardigan with navy trousers/skirt. The P.E kit 

consists of a round neck t-shirt and shorts. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

 

“Sports Day” was a brilliant day,do 

check out our website for lots of great 

photos. Thanks to everyone for coming 

along and cheering us on. A special 

word of thanks to Timmy Rooney from 

Rooney’s Eurospar for providing ice-cream 

for the whole school. 
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